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In a show of appreciation for the team's visit to Formentera, CiF president Jaume Ferrer
extended a gift to Sevilla F.C.'s president José Castro. The gesture came on the back of last
Wednesday's Copa del Rey round of 32 fixture, held on the island, which saw Castro's Sevillista
s  facing
off against S.D. Formentera. The gift —a carved piece of savin juniper engraved with a
silver-embossed image of the island, a compass rose and waves— bears a small plaque that
reads marked with the date, November 30, 2016, of the occasion. Crafted by local artisans Jordi
Peñaranda and Mamaplata Formentera, the offering will take its place in the Andalusian club's
trophy cabinet.

  

Ferrer voiced thanks to Formentera locals for their warm welcome of the team and its
supporters as well as the exemplary conduct of Formenterencs —not to mention fans from
places like Eivissa— at a face-off which is already being qualified as historic. Trumpeting
reviews qualifying the event's organisation as “excellent,” the Council president commented:
“This is our first time hosting a match with a premiere club and I'm extremely proud of the way
our residents have carried themselves.”
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